
 

 

 
 

 

Staff Report 

 

Subject: Dispatch Contract with City of Manchester 

Department/Program:   Police/Communications 

Explanation:   

For several decades the Ballwin Police Department Communications Division has provided 

dispatching services for the Manchester Police Department. The services provided and the fees 

charged are based on a contract that is supported by local legislation. The current 5-year contract 

expires on December 31, 2021.  

 

 

 

Recommendation: 

I am requesting approval to begin the process of creating legislation to renew the contract for 

another five years. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted By:  Col. Douglas W. Schaeffler, Chief of Police 

Date:  August 9, 2021 
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